DENVER COIN CLUB Meeting Minutes August 26, 2010

President Theo Gould called meeting to order at 7:10 PM.

Members present: 46

Guests present: David & Penny Montgomery

Old Business: 75th Anniversary wooden nickels are available for \$3.00 each.

Tom Oliver requested that the Bourse Tables be closed during the program so that people can hear the speaker better without the background noise.

Programs: Bob Bair presented another very humorous skit entitled Tony's Coin Shop which showed various types of customers and some of their unusual requests.

New Business: Alan Folkestad made a motion that the club start a fund for Young Numismatists for scholarships to ANA Summer Programs. The group discussed the matter and decided to table the motion so the Board could discuss the matter more thoroughly. Alan and Cary Gates each offered to contribute \$100.00 to the fund.

Coin Shows:

Cheyenne Coin Show - September 11 & 12, 2010 at the fairgrounds
Dave Fox Show - September 18, 2010 at the Jeffco Fairgrounds
Front Range Show - October 2 & 3, 2010 at the Boulder Fairgrounds
Denver Expo Show - October 29-31, 2010 at the Western Stock Complex

Treasurer's Report: Beginning balance Income Expenses Ending Balance		
Tom Oliver called the auction assisted by Jack Denton and they did a fine job.		
Meeting adjourned at 9:45 PM.		
Respectfully submitted,		
Tom Infantino, Secretary		